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11th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I am sure by now you have all heard the Prime Minister’s announcement that he gave last night. 
  
As you will have heard, further details are expected from the government in due course.  At this stage 
we are unable to make any firm plans about what this will look like until those details are published to 
schools.  Our priority continues to be ensuring the safety of the children and our staff.   
  
Once schools are given more guidance, we will be able to plan accordingly.   In the meantime, we 
continue to remain partially open to children with EHC plans, those with an allocated social worker 
and those whose parents are key workers (in essential cases only). 
  
As always, we will continue to keep you up to date as and when information is published. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr Jeffery 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:chaselanepri@clpwaltham.org.uk
http://www.chaselaneprimary.waltham.sch.uk/

